Order of Service for July 18, 2020

Download Bulletin at www.alpharettasda.com/bulletin

Welcome: Stacy Bunch

Invocation: Courtney Duncan

Children's Story: Regenia Gibbs

Offering Call: Moses-Elijah Dunn

Local Church Budget

Scripture: Courtney Duncan

Mark 10:46-52

Congregational Prayer:

Courtney Duncan

Special Music: Phyllecia Jons

Sermon: Pastor Luke Steen

Faces of Grace, Part 4

Special Music: Phyllecia Jons

Benediction: Pastor Luke Steen

Serving Today

Adult SS Teacher: Grover Alford | Head Deacon: Don Bunch | Greeter: Cynthia Rajan

Announcements

Welcome to the Alpharetta Seventh-day Adventist Church! We're glad that you're here and have chosen to worship with us today. Our prayer is that you and your family will be blessed as we worship our Lord together. If you're visiting today, feel free to fill out a Connect Card and drop it in the Prayer Box, or you can go online to our website and click on Connect in the menu.

Events

Prayer Line EVERY Night @ 8 pm: Phone 515-603-3162; Passcode 960362#

July 18: Lawn Picnic and Vespers @ 6:00 pm

July 18: Men's Hangout @ 3 pm

July 19: Women's Connect Time @ 11 am

Aug 1, 8, 15: Church Directory Photos
Aug 8: Celebration of Graduates
Sept.: Gospel Communities begin!

Sept 11-13: Pathfinder Camporee

Do you know every Alpharetta Church member by name? Do you know how to contact everyone? Likely not! To remedy the situation, and to bring us closer in fellowship with our brothers and sisters, we will be creating a digital, password-protected **church photo directory**! The first three Sabbaths of August, Curtis Hall will take a photo of you and/or your family after the service. We encourage all of you to participate!

Church Attendance Covid-19 Safety Guide

We're glad to be returning to worship together as a church family! Let's do so safely and mindful of others. In general, please maintain 6 feet of social distancing from each other on the church property, inside the building and out. Please refrain from shaking hands, hugging, etc.

In the Sanctuary, rows that are unavailable for seating have been roped off. Obviously families can sit together on available rows, but please leave two seats between you and the next family on your row.

Masks or face coverings are encouraged, as long as the CDC recommends them in public spaces.

Before leaving the restrooms, please wash your hands using soap and water. In addition, hand sanitizer is available in the Foyer, and you're encouraged to use it. You will also be safer if you make a habit of not touching your face.